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NEW FRONTIERS RESEARCH MEETING
INVITATION
10 April 2018

Dear Colleague
On behalf of the Research Foundation, it is our great pleasure to invite you to the New Frontiers in Ophthalmology Meeting which will take place on Thursday 7th June 2018 in the Education & Conference Centre at the Royal Victoria Eye & Ear Hospital. The subject matter will be Ocular Inflammation, the meeting will be chaired by Professor Conor Murphy, Consultant Ophthalmic Surgeon.
This Year’s Guest Speakers -  
· Dr John Fitzpatrick (Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital, Drogheda)
‘Advances in the Diagnosis and Management of Allergy’
· Mr Barry Quill (Royal Victoria Eye & Ear Hospital, Dublin) 

‘Update on Ocular Allergy’
· Professor Elizabeth Vanderberghe (St James’s Hospital, Dublin)

‘Advances in the Diagnosis and Management of Graft Versus Host Disease’
· Professor Friedrich Kruse (University of Erlangen, Germany)
‘New Frontiers in Immune Mediated Conjunctival Disorders’
· Dr Monica Berry (University of Bristol)
‘Role of Mucins in the Pathogenesis of Inflammatory Diseases of the Conjunctiva’
The afternoon will be devoted to the Eithne Walls Research Meeting, at which NCHDs from The Royal Victoria Eye & Ear Hospital will present their latest research in competition for the Eithne Walls Medal and the Research Foundation Clinical Prize.  

 

CME points will be awarded for these meetings and lunch will be provided.  
I would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance by contacting Ceri O’Hagan at The Research Foundation on 01-6343630 or ceri.ohagan@rveeh.ie by Thursday 24th May 2018.
Yours sincerely,
_________________

Mr. Jeremy O’Connor
Chairperson of The Research Foundation

Royal Victoria Eye & Ear Hospital 


